
Dear those of you in Kagoshima, 

・ To people in Kagoshima Prefecture 
Please protect Kagoshima prefecture. Please value the lives of those within this 
prefecture. Your single-handed actions can lead to a colossal escalation in cases and you 
will be responsible for putting many vulnerable people at risk. If you do not try to protect 
those around you, it is impossible to protect this prefecture. 

You need to stop making non-essential trips outside. Furthermore, do not leave this 
prefecture. I expect you to understand the gravity of this situation and respect the 
guidelines. 

・ To people out of Kagoshima Prefecture 
Do not go on holidays or trips to Kagoshima Prefecture, especially to remote islands. This 
is a state of emergency. Golden Week is one of the most important times of the year. Be 
that as it may, in order to prevent a huge rise in cases during Golden Week your actions 
are of the utmost importance. Each person’s actions hold the keys to preventing grave 
tragedy. 

・ To people in Kagoshima Prefecture again 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. 

Do you not want to protect those in Kagoshima? Well let’s each do our bit by protecting 
ourselves and our families. We have a duty to protect our prefecture. Moreover, consider 
the reality that we have many elders within our wonderful prefecture. Those in high risk 
categories must be protected by each and every one of you. 

Let us become one and protect Kagoshima. 

Heed these warnings. 


